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For the attention of Mrs. J. Pagdin

Dear Mrs. Pagdin

It has just been brought to my attention that an application has been submitted to the Council to
demolish the existing building at 125 The Ridgeway and replace it with a dwelling and a basement
which will double the living area.  There is no notice displayed at the property.   Is it possible for
another notice to be displayed and the time limit for objecting to be extended.

I along with other residents on The Ridgeway were advised by letter of a planning application
submitted with regard to minor alterations to Nyn Manor whereas this particular site which has 
previous contentious planning issues was not given the same degree of importance or relevance so
far as neighbouring properties are concerned.

Yours sincerely
Pamela Knight
Sent from my iPad
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